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October 2021 
 
Here is our first Family Newsletter for this year!  We have had a busy first half of the quarter and 
are happy the students are back and in person!  We are working hard to plan fun academics for 
this year.  
 
Our goal is to provide you with dates and information from our school. 
 
IMPORTANT DATES 
 

● Sep 30, 2021 School Pictures in the Library 
● Oct 1, 2021  Good Attendance Ice Cream Party 
● Oct 6, 2021  Grandparents Day for grades Preschool through Grade 3.   

● A flyer was sent home with students to RSVP 
● October 15, 2021 End of First Quarter-Delayed Start school starts at 11:00. 
● October 27  October Good Attendance Party during school day 
● October 27  Full Day of school with Parent Conferences in Evening 
● October 28  No School for Students- Parent Conferences all day. 
● October 29  No School   

 
Cell phones 
Cellphones are not permitted to be used in the classroom, cafeteria, recess or the restroom.  
Students are asked to keep their cell phones in the classroom bins, backpacks during the day.  
There have been serious incidents with cell phones so this is implemented for safety concerns. 
 
Cafeteria Reminders 
We are not serving breakfast right now, so it is important that you turn in your forms to order 
them. 
Students may not bring/order fast food for lunch  
Pop is not allowed in school or in the cafeteria 
Fast food is prohibited 
 
Recess 
Students are participating in recess unless the weather is bad. 
 
 
 



School Pictures 
School Pictures will be held September 30 throughout the day.  An envelope was sent home, 
please return it to the school. 
 
School Store Fundraiser information was sent home.  Please review it with your student and 
return it to school. 
 
Nurse Jan - Just a reminder that Kindergarten and 7th grade shots are due to me no later 
than 9/28. Those shots can be updated at the Waite High’s Health Clinic, the Health 
Department or your pediatrician. The exclusion date is Oct. 1. Thank you. 
 
School Reminders 
 

● Masks are to be worn if you need to enter the school and students must wear masks to 
school and all day. 

● Please stand behind the yellow lines by the front door.  This zone was created to ensure 
that students can enter and leave the school safely. 

● Students should not be wearing flip flops or spaghetti straps or jeans with holes in them.  
 
 
Parking Lot and Arrival/Dismissal 
 

● Thank you so much for being respectful and aware in our parking lot to ensure that our 
students are safe.   

● Please stay behind the yellow lines, to insure that our students can leave the building 
safely. 

● No dogs are allowed on campus 
 
 
 


